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Planned restrictions of PFAS (per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances) in the EU and
In the Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) in the USA

To whom it may concern,

On 7 February 2023, the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) published a proposal for a ban on the manufacture,

use and the sales and marketing of more than 10,000 PFAS, while in November 2023, a new provision of the Toxic
Substances Control Act (TSCA) came into effect and by which manufacturers must submit details of any PFAS they
produced, imported or processed since 1 January 2011, to the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).

PFAS (per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances) have a long-term negative impact on human health and the environmeni.
Seifert Systems is following the developments in the legislations and is committed to comply by managing all operations
with full consideration required to protect the environment as well as the health of all living beings.

We are in contact with our suppliers through the material due diligence exercise fo identify any material or components
that contain PFAS. if this is verified to be true, Seifert Systems will continue to work with the suppliers to identify PFAS-
free alternatives or use such substitutes as soon as they become available.

Seifert Systems provides such information "AS IS", without any express or implied warranty of any kind and reserves
the right to update and modify this communication, as it believes necessary or appropriate, subject to the ongoing and
continuous due diligence exercise with our suppliers.

If you require more information pls send your queries to sustainability@seifertsystems.com.
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Sustainability Manager
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